
IV. C. 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 
PLANNING COMMISSION  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Commission of the City of Chesterfield 
will hold Public Hearings on Monday February 9, 2009, in the Council Chambers at the 
City Hall, 690 Chesterfield Parkway West, Chesterfield, Missouri 63017.   
Said hearings will be as follows: 
 
P.Z. 23-2008 Boyde Estates (JDL Homes LLC): a request for a change of zoning from 
“NU” Non-Urban District to “R2” Residential District for a 1.01 acre tract of land located 
1/10 mile southwest of the intersection of Schoettler Road and Highcroft Drive 
(19S631132). 
 
Anyone interested in the proceedings will be given an opportunity to be heard. Copies of 
the request are available for review in the Department of Planning at the Chesterfield 
City Hall, 690 Chesterfield Parkway West during weekdays between the hours of 8:30 
a.m. and 4:30 p.m.  If you should need additional information about this project, please 
contact Mrs. Mara Perry, Senior Planner, by telephone at 636-537-4744 or by email at 
mperry@chesterfield.mo.us 
 
CITY OF CHESTERFIELD 
Maurice L. Hirsch, Jr., Chair 
Chesterfield Planning Commission 

 

 
 

Description of Property 
 

A tract of land being all of Boyde Estates tract of Schoettler Estates Lot 1 Boundary 
Adjustment Plat Boundary Adjustment as recorded in plat book 356 page 634 of the St. 
Louis County records, St. Louis County, Missouri. 

  






